
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort  

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

14th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am delighted share the report from our London trip by Matilda Kehoe: 

Kestrel Capers in the Capital! 

Before Half Term, the Kestrels took an exciting trip to London. It was a truly 

memorable experience. Here are some of the things that we got up to. 

· After an early start from Tilston, we had a quick-pit stop at the services, 

before arriving at Windsor Castle. Luckily we had brought our own 

sandwiches because Her Majesty had provided nothing whatsoever! We 

wandered around the State Rooms, and admired the Great Hall. No corgi’s in 

sight though (except for in the gift shop!). 

· Back on the coach, we headed for Wembley, we were all really excited to 

pass the Wembley Arch, and some of us took photos of it! Our hotel was just 

around the corner, so after dropping our bags off we headed out for dinner, 

in London. 

· The highlight of the evening was going to the theatre to watch the 

magnificent Lion King. The costumes were amazing and some of the animals 

walked right past us in the audience. It was a very late night and we all went 

straight to sleep afterwards – honestly! 

· After breakfast, we set off for the riverboat cruise down the Thames. It was 

very sunny. The boat took us from Westminster to Tower Bridge. We spotted 

lots of famous buildings, such as, Walkie Talkie, Big Ben, Tower Bridge, and 

much more. 

· We ate lunch near Tower Bridge and then set off for our tour of the Golden 

Hinde. We went below deck and experienced life aboard as a ship mate! 

Although we didn’t use the towrag! By the time we reached the coach, we 

were feeling tired after a long and enjoyable day, and ready to head home. 

Thank you to our parents and teachers for a fascinating trip to London. 

I think we all have lovely memories of Capers in the Capital! 
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* Please note, the cost of a school lunch is now £2.30.  

 
Parent Committee Meeting 

The next Parent Committee Meeting will be on Wednesday 3rd July at 5:30pm.  

The Parent Committee meeting is open to everyone.  Please do come along 

to discuss ways of further developing our school. 

 

E Safety  

Kendra Richardson and Lucy Blake are our E Safety Officers  

and have worked hard throughout the year to raise awareness of internet 

safety across the school.   

 

On Wednesday 3rd July at 6:30pm, we would like to invite you to our Cheese 

and Wine E Safety Evening.  PC Sally-Anne Malone will talk to parents about 

the importance of internet safety and the potential dangers.  We are seeing 

an increase in internet related issues and would urge all parents to attend this 

meeting.  Please complete and return the slip below to secure a place. 

 

This week’s personal development goal is to concentrate.  To get good at 

something, you need to concentrate and get it done but that is not always as 

easy as it sounds.  Well done to the following children who have shown high 

levels of concentration this week. 

 

 
 
 

                Menu for week beginning 17th June 2019 

Monday Build a burger with choice of toppings – bacon, cheese, 

tomato or pineapple – with ketchup or mayo and fries and 

side salad 

or jacket potato with cheese & beans 

Tuesday Minced beef pie with mash & veg or jacket potato and 

cheese 

Wednesday Roast pork dinner  

or jacket potato with cheese/tuna 

Thursday Bacon & cheese pasta bake or jacket & cheese 

Friday Cheese & tomato pizza with wedges 

or tomato pasta with crusty bread 

Stars of the Week 

 
YR William: concentrating in maths. 

Y1 Lilla: excellent focus and determination in maths. 

Y2 Martha: great concentration and focus in maths. 

Y3 Logan: concentrating really hard all week. 

Y4 George: super concentration and focus in all his work. 

Y5 Josie: showing determination and concentration in literacy 

Y6 Molly: always concentrating and working hard in lessons. 



  

 
Our Star Hand Writers 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Worship 

Thank you for joining us this week for our Robins family worship.  The children 

talked about respect- who they personally respect and why.  At Tilston School 

we pride ourselves on the respect we have for each other- it’s what makes 

our school a special place!  

 

 

We hope you will be able to join us for your child’s worship. 

Please see the dates below: 

 

House Martins Wednesday 19th June at 9am 

Kestrels Wednesday 26th June at 9am. 

 

Bank Holiday May 2020 

You may have seen that the Government announced on Friday 7 June that 

the early May bank holiday in 2020 will move from Monday 4 May to Friday 8 

May to mark the 75th anniversary of VE Day which takes place on 8 May. This 

is to enable people to pay tribute to those who served in one of the most 

significant events in our country’s history. 

 
Summer Reading Challenge  

There are lots of activities and fun available at your local  

libraries this Summer and it’s all free! Just visit your local branch 

from Saturday 13 July onwards in order to take part.  

All you have to do is read 6 books over the summer and collect rewards 

along the way including bookmarks, glasses and window stickers. 

  

This year’s Summer Reading Challenge takes place in space, in celebration of 

the 50th anniversary of the first Moon landing. 

  

 

 

 

 

 
Website 

Our website has a link to our Twitter 

account.  Please do log in to see 

what your child has been doing in 

class this week. 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk  

Twitter: @TilstonSch 
 
 

 

 
 

Y4: Hugh 

http://www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk/


  

The Rockets are a futuristic family living in space and they are hot on the trail 

of a mischievous band of aliens! The aliens have been jumping from galaxy to 

galaxy, helping themselves to whatever they like. Now books have 

mysteriously started to vanish from the Moon Library and the Rockets are on 

the case. With lots of help from you, the Rockets will go on a mission to try and 

find the missing books and introduce the aliens to the wonders of the library. 

There’s plenty of peril along the way, from black holes and shooting stars to 

the murky depths of the alien ship. Let the Space Chase begin! 

  

If you manage to find all the books and complete the mission there’s also a 

certificate and medal to collect, given out at a special award ceremony. 

  

How the Challenge works 

• Children sign up at their local library (from Saturday 13 July) and 

receive a Space Chase mission book 

• Children borrow and read at least six library books of their own choice 

during the summer, collecting special stickers (some are a bit smelly) 

and incentives along the way 

• Library staff and young volunteers are on hand to advise and run 

family-friendly activities 

• Children who complete the Summer Reading Challenge are presented 

with a certificate and a medal at a special award ceremony 
  

It’s that simple – just call into your local library, from Saturday 13 July onwards, 

and let the adventure begin! 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Richardson (Mary & Fraser’s Mum) is organising a Tilston aerobathon in aid of blood 

cancer charity DKMS. We are raising money and also trying to encourage as many people as 

possible to join the stem-cell donor register.  
 

Sat July 6 

9.15 - 12.15 

Tilston War Memorial Hall 

All welcome - Join in for as little or as long as you like.  

For more info speak to Mary or visit www.justgiving.com/fundraising/tilstontrotters 

 

Our Prayer of the Week- Lily 

 

 

Open our eyes to value each person that we meet. 

Help us to recognise what we have in common and respect what makes 

each of us unique. 

 

Wishing you all a restful weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort 
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---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   
 
 

 

E Safety Parent Information Evening 3rd July 2019 
 

Name of child/ren …………………………………..   Year group ………… 
 

 

 

 

I will be attending the E Safety Parent Information Evening on Wednesday 

3rd July at 6:30pm. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
 

 

Over the next few weeks, there will be many activities taking place.  Please 

look at the attached diary dates. 

 

 

 

JUNE 2019 

19/06/19 House Martins Family Worship 

19/06 & 

27/06/19 

Y6 Intake days at Maelor School, Penley 

20/06/19 Y6 Languages Day at BHHS 

25/0619 Stay & Play at Bluebell Nursery 10-11.30am 

26/06/19 Kestrels Family Worship 

28/06/19 Non-Uniform Day- Please bring a bottle for TSA 

JULY 2019 

01/07/19 YR/Y1 Transition Meeting 3.00 pm 

Reception Intake Evening 6.30 pm 

03/07/19 Parent Committee Meeting 5:30pm 

03/07/19 E Safety Parent Information Evening 6.30pm 

04/07/19 EYFS trip to Greenacres Animal Park 

05/07/19 1.30pm Sports Day followed by TSA Summer Fair 

08/07/19 Deanery Sports at Tarporley High School 

09/07/19 Y6 to attend Leavers’ Service at Chester Cathedral 

12/07/19 Y5 Curriculum Day (at BHHS tbc) 

16/07/19 Y6 Intake Day at Bishop Heber High School 

17/07/19 Arts Celebration Evening at Bishop Heber High School 

18/07/19 Stay & Play at Bluebell Nursery 10-11.30am 

18/07/19 KS2 Production 2.00 pm and 6.30 pm 

22/07/19 Y6 Leavers’ Service 6.30 pm St Mary’s Church- ALL YEAR 6 

CHILDREN WILL BE PART OF THIS SERVICE AND WE WELCOME ALL 

Y6 PARENTS.  PLEAE JOIN US FOR THIS LOVELY AND MEMORABLE 

SERVICE.  

23/07/19 Pupils break up for summer 

24/07/19 INSET day 5 


